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Sen. Pfaff Presents City of La Crosse with Wisconsin Apartment Association 

Public Service Award 

(Madison, WI) – On Wednesday, Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) attended the Wisconsin 

Apartment Association Awards (WAA) and presented the City of La Crosse/La Crosse County 

with the Public Service Award for their outstanding COVID-19 response efforts. 

After the virtual ceremony, Senator Pfaff issued the following statement: 

“Our La Crosse government at the city and countywide level have demonstrated 

tremendous resolve during the COVID-19 pandemic. I am honored to have presented 

local officials with this award for their outstanding leadership.” 

“La Crosse continues to set an example for the State of Wisconsin in good governance, 

and I commend their hard work.” 

Two local WAA landlords nominated the City of La Crosse and La Crosse County for their work 

in coordinating efforts to mitigate homelessness and rent concerns during the pandemic. 

For more information on the 2021 WAA/AASEW Legislative Day, visit www.waaonline.org. 
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